Dear Parents,

Unfortunately, due to the forecasted rainy weather for tomorrow, our Halloween Parade will be CANCELLED.

The students may still wear their costumes to school. Please be sure their costumes are safe and appropriate for school. Students are not permitted to wear masks/hoods during the school day. No costume weapons of any kind are allowed.

Since we will be unable to have the parade, the students will celebrate in the building. For security reasons, no parents will be allowed into the building unless they are a class parent helping with a party. Also due to the parade cancellation, all students will be released at 12:20pm. Please be sure your child and his/her teacher is aware of their dismissal instructions for the day:

- Pre-K 3 & 4 Dismissal at 12:00 through Door 11 **OR**
- Kdg. 8th Dismissal at 12:20pm and taking their usual bus home **OR**
- Kdg. 8th Dismissal at 12:20pm and being picked up at Door 11 **OR**
- After Care (Pre-K 4s 8th) MUST BE PICKED UP BY 4:00PM!

Thank you and have a great day!